
 
 

Mark Sanford         Post Office Box 12267 
Governor          Columbia 29211 
 
Extradition Office 
803-734-5283 (O)         January 9, 2004 
803-734-6453 (fax) 
 
Sheriff Thomas S. Summers, Jr. 
Calhoun County Sheriff’s Office 
120 Mill Street 
St. Matthews, S.C. 29135  
 
RE: State of Virginia v. Orlando Pelzer   
 Extradition 
 
Dear Sheriff Summers: 
 
An extradition hearing regarding the above-captioned matter was conducted by the South Carolina Attorney General's 
Office.  As a result of that hearing, the recommendation was made, and Governor Sanford has concurred, to honor the 
extradition request of the State of Virginia for the return of Orlando Pelzer. 
 
Accordingly, enclosed are an original and one copy of Governor Sanford’s rendition warrant for his return to the State 
of Virginia to be served on him. Also, enclosed is the agent's commission from the State of Virginia which authorizes 
you to deliver the subject to the agent(s) named therein.  Please notify David N. Grimes, Commonwealth’s Attorney, 
 P. O. Box 1068, Chatham, Virginia 24531 when he is available for release.  Please notify our office when Orlando 
Pelzer has been returned to Virginia so that we may close our files accordingly. 
 
Thank you for your continued cooperation and assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Robert E. Merritt 
 
 
Enclosure 
cc: Rita O’Neal, Attorney General’s Office 
 Patricia Tucker, Virginia Extradition/Clemency Specialist 


